#### Issue 2



### **Hambleton Church of England Primary School**

# **WISE UP**

26 September 2025

www.hambleton.n-yorks.sch.uk

#### Heads Up

Please bring a coat to school now the weather is more unpredictable and rain can be expected some days WE ARE A PEANUT and NUT AWARE SCHOOL.

Nuts and peanuts or any products containing nuts or peanuts are NOT allowed in our school

We are Compassionate

Finally, all of you, be like-minded, be sympathetic, love one another, be compassionate and humble.

1 Peter 3:8

Christian Value of the Half Term: Generosity

"God loves a cheerful giver".

2 Corinthians 9.7

Whoever is generous to the poor lends to the Lord, and he will repay him for his deed.

Proverbs 19:17







#### Thought of the Week

'In seed time learn, in harvest teach, in winter enjoy.'

William Blake, Poet

### Best of British

It is our Census Day on Thursday 2 October and our cook will be making a special 'Best of British' meal for our children. Mrs Wrigley will be serving Roast Beef and Yorkshire Pudding with Roast Potatoes and a Victoria Sponge Muffin for pudding. On this day, there will also be a Vegetarian option or Jacket Potato available. Please note that there will be no Sandwiches made. We hope as many children as possible will take up this meal for Census Day.

#### **Harvest Events**

On Thursday 2 October, it is our EYFS and KS1 Harvest Event in the school hall from 2.30 pm.

KS2 will have their Harvest Event on Friday 3 October in the school hall at 9 o'clock. Please note that there will be no Wise Owls Assembly on this day. Parents and carers are welcome to pop along to both these Harvest Events if you are free to do so.



OF ENGLAND

# A Message from Eagle Owls Young Leaders to the Parents/Carers of Hambleton CE Primary School

As part of our Year 6 'Young leaders Bronze Award', we have decided to support a local charity, Selby Food Bank. We think that this will help us to be thankful for the 'Harvest' and links with our half termly 'Collective Worhsip' theme, which is generosity.

We would be very grateful if you could donate an item and therefore help us in our endeavour to help the local community.

We ask that the children please bring in the item of food next week and place in the box outside Eagle Owls' classroom by Friday 3 October. The food will then be taken to Selby Food Bank.

We look forward to your support.

Thank you from Eagle Owls!

#### From Hambleton Young Leaders of 2025

Here is a link to their website: https://selbydistrict.foodbank.org.uk/give-help/donate-food/

The following items are always most welcome...

- TINNED MEAT/FISH AND FRUIT (400GMS)
- TEA BAGS (80'S), COFFEE
- JAM
- UHT MILK (1 LITRE)

#### Harvest at Church

The village Church will be holding the Harvest Festival in the church on Sunday 28 September at 3:30 with refreshments afterwards. Everyone is welcome! They would love to see a full church celebrating the hard work of the farmers.



The children of Little Owls reading a story to our Harvest Scarecrow.

#### **Break the Rules**

On Friday 10 October we are holding our Break the Rules Day. This was a very popular day last year as you can imagine!! More information will be sent out nearer the time to let you know which Rules can be broken!

#### **Parking**

Once again, unfortunatley we have received complaints about inconsiderate parking. Please always be respectful to our neighbours when collecting your children from school, from after school clubs or from Playsafe. The yellow zig zag lines are not to be parked on at any time and be mindful of blocking driveways or making it difficult for our local residents to turn into their own driveways. Thank you for your co-operation in keeping the area around school a safe and happy environment for the children.

#### **Packed Lunches**

Just a reminder that all foods sent into school with your children should be healthy foods and contain no nuts. Sweets and chocolates are not considered part of a healthy lunch for pack lunches. All foods not eaten will be sent home with your child including wrappers.

#### Lego Spike Club

The Year Four & Five girls who participated in Lego Spike Club have been having a fantastic time over the last two weeks honing their 'STEM' skills! Using Technical Lego, they have built moving vehicles and then used 'Scratch' to programme their movements around the hall. Our thanks to Drax for providing the club and to Mrs Farmery for setting it up. The two sessions of the Yr4 & 5 boys club start next week on Thursday – there are still spaces if your children is interested in participating.



#### **Wise Owls Awards**

Congratulations to all the Wise Owl Winners for the last 2 weeks:

Friday 19 September	Friday 26 September
Elf Owls: Imogen & Betsy	Elf Owls: Hugo & Arthur
Barn Owls: Oliver & Jude	Barn Owls: Chloe & Jenny
Tawny Owls: Mia	Tawny Owls: Ava & Thomas
Hawk Owls: Ava	Hawk Owls: Alana
Snowy Owls: Harry	Snowy Owls: Tom
Eagle Owls: Ella & Cameron	Eagle Owls: Lewis & Ellerey



## **Our Christian Vision**

We are:

Creative Resilient
Truthful Compassionate
Respectful Teamwork